

PRIME MINISTER · PREMIER MINISTRE

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking part in the fourth annual Winnipeg Table Hockey League Challenge Cup, a benefit for the Manitoba Cancer Centre.

This annual event gathers contestants from across the city to vie for honours in a game that is played indoors by Canadians of all ages. Many Canadians enjoy playing table hockey for fun and fellowship, but few get the chance to test their skills against so many other enthusiasts in a venue of this kind. The competition, I am sure, will be intense and exciting for everyone involved.

Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable tournament and for every success in meeting your fundraising objective.

The Rt. Hon. Stephen Harper, P.C., M.P.

OTTAWA 2015